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Head Teacher: Mr. P. Craig

Friday, 15th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to give Nursery children the opportunity to have a school meal after half term.
From Monday 1st November, your child may stay for a school meal each day instead of bringing
a packed lunch. The cost is £2.10 per day (£11 per week), and payments should be made on
ParentPay. We would suggest that you keep your child’s account topped up so that meals are
paid for in advance. You can do this on a weekly, fortnightly, monthly or termly basis in a lump
sum. You will only be charged if your child stays for a school dinner and your balance will reduce.

If you have not yet activated your child’s ParentPay account and are unsure how to do this,

please contact Mrs Lloyd in the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mr P Craig
Headteacher

Bishop Chadwick Mental Health
Catholic Education Trust First Aider

MHFA England
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